
 

 

Welcome everyone to the winter season of CRDA activities.  We hope to have 
something for everyone throughout the coming months.  We still want to know 
what activities you would like to see happen in the ACORN Centre, so keep those 
ideas coming.  
 
 

 

 
 

Chair Aerobics 
A 6 week course will begin in the Acorn Centre on Wednesday 26th January at 
7.00pm.  The tutor is Josephine Higgins.  This is an ideal form of exercise for the 
50+ age group to allow them to burn off the Christmas treats. 
 

Pilates Classes  
Classes are currently running in Cloney - contact Angela Graham on 079 2108 
8651 for more details. 
 

CRDA Youth Club 
The Youth Club continues as normal on Tuesday & Thursday nights. 

 
Circuit Training 
Ladies & Men’s Circuit Training continues on a Monday night from 7.30pm and a 
Wednesday night from 8.00pm.  £3 per session 
 

Creative Writing 
CRDA will host a taster session in Creative Writing on 17th February 7-9pm. 
No previous experience is required - just a willingness to have a go and have fun. 
 

"Listening Across the Diocese" 
A meeting will be held in the ACORN Centre on Monday 28th February from 7-
9pm for the parishioners of Portglenone and Ahoghill to enable them to become 
involved in this diocesan process.  This is an opportunity for people of all ages to 
have their say in setting pastoral priorities for the coming years. 
 

Handyman Required 
There are several minor jobs that need to be completed in the ACORN Centre and 
we require someone to help us with the general upkeep of the building.  Please 
contact any Committee member if you can offer to help.



 
 

GAA & Camogie Club Registration – Sunday 30th January (5-7pm) 
The GAA and Camogie clubs will hold a joint registration evening on Sunday 30th 
January from 5-7pm in the Clubrooms.  It is essential that all members are 
properly registered each season and membership fees paid 
 

GAA Club Membership Fees 
 

Adult Playing Member £30 
Adult Non-Playing Member £20 
Juvenile Members (U16) £5 

 

Camogie Club Membership Fees 
 

Adult Playing Member £20 
  
Juvenile Members (U16) £5 

  
 

New Members 
St. Mary’s GAC would like to extend a very warm welcome to two new members.  
Ciarán King has joined us from St. Paul’s, along with Paul Scullion who has 
transferred from All Saints. 
 

Ulster Club Football & Hurling Leagues 2011 
The club will once again be participating in the Ulster leagues this season, 
providing some early season entertainment our keen supporters! The footballers 
will face Magherafelt (Derry), Greencastle (Tyrone) and Tempo (Fermanagh).  
Fixtures are still to be confirmed for the hurling league but dates are fixed for 
both leagues as follows; 
 
 

Ulster Club Football Fixtures 
 

M’felt v Ahoghill Sun 6 Feb 
Ahoghill v Tempo Sun 13 Feb 
G’castle v Ahoghill Sun 20 Feb 
Ahoghill v M’felt Wed 23 Feb 
Tempo v Ahoghill Sun 27 Feb 
Ahoghill v G’castle Sun 6 Mar 

 

Ulster Club Hurling Dates 
 

Round 1 Sat 19 Feb 

Round 2 Sat 26 Feb 

Round 3 Sat 5 Mar 

Round 4 Sat 19 Mar 

Round 5 Sat 2 Apr 
 

 

 
Gaelic Start Programme 
The well-attended Gaelic Start programme that is being run by Ulster GAA 
continues for another three weeks in the ACORN Centre on Tuesday nights as 
follows; 
 
Tues 25th Jan  7-8pm (P1-P4 children) 8-9pm (P5-P7 children) 
Tues 1st Feb  7-8pm (P1-P4 children) 8-9pm (P5-P7 children) 
Tues 8th Feb  7-8pm (P1-P4 children) 8-9pm (P5-P7 children) 
 
 
 

 


